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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

To: Charles rafowicz
Subject: RE: Appeal filed, photo support -769 Hague - Rescheduled

 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 

From: Charles rafowicz <quizzicalsal@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 3:16 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 
Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul) <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Appeal filed, photo support -769 Hague - Rescheduled 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello, city hall gang!   
 
We tried four different contractors—maybe it’s Covid-19? And finally gave in and paid through the nose, but the job of 
the retaining wall at 769 Hague ave is done!  Sending you photos:  
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  Lots of tree shadows but I think your inspector can see it’s finished.  
 
 
Thank you so much for your patience as we dealt with this construction mess. Hope you can enjoy these next glorious 
days and have a fun Halloween if that’s your cup of tea. (Child #2 has been designing costume since august.)  
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Sincerely,  
 
 
Sally Klein and Charles Rafowicz, 769 Hague ave 310-422-4468.  
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jul 1, 2022, at 12:40 PM, *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
wrote: 

  
Ms. Klein and Mr. Rafowicz, 
  
This is to confirm that per your request, the above matter is rescheduled to July 12 via 
telephone between 11:00 a.m and 12:30 p.m.   
  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

  
  

From: Charles rafowicz <quizzicalsal@icloud.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 11:55 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Appeal filed, photo support  
  
Were not certain if we need to make this appeal as the materials have been removed from the median 
but we’re concerned because we’re still working on the wall so blocks on the lawn but have a child going 
to Mayo this week with infusions next week so will be until probably mid to end July to finish project.  
 
As you can see here. They been removed from the median.  
 
Sally Klein  769 Hague St. Paul, Mn 55104  


